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Philip Dimmock Memorial Bursary 
(Established in 1993 and maintained from the income of an external Trust Fund established by Mrs Edna 
Dimmock, an early graduate of the University, in memory of her son.) 
 
 
1. The Senate may award 1 bursary each year on the recommendation of the Head, School of Civil 

Engineering. 
 
2. An applicant is eligible for the award of a bursary in a year, if – 

(a) the applicant has completed the first year of the Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) or an 
engineering integrated program, or an engineering dual program program ; and 

(b) is commencing the second year of the Bachelor of Engineering  (Honours), or an engineering 
integrated program, or an engineering dual program, in any field of engineering in the civil 
engineering discipline. 

 
3. The bursary is awarded on the basis of academic achievement in courses undertaken in the Bachelor of 

Engineering (Honours), or an engineering integrated program, or an engineering dual program. 
 
4. The value of the bursary is $3,000. 
 
5. The recipient may hold the bursary for one year. 
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